






















Intended Use of the Property 

12/9/2021 

Jeffrey Boness 

Aurora Borealis Properties 

We are purchasing the property and the existing building on 1424 US Hwy 

51, Stoughton, WI 53589 with the intent of opening a childcare center that 

focuses on children under the age of 6 year old. We are keeping the 

existing building and the changes will only affect the inside layout. Our 

business hours will be from 6 am to 6pm. We will offer full and part week 

care. 

A chain link fence, with privacy slats, that is 6 foot high will be erected in 

part of the parking lot to act as a playground. 

Sincerely, 

Jeffrey Boness 

Aurora Borealis Properties 




